
 

 

 

 
Health Insurance Information Day at Jimmy's Market 
 

BINGHAM - Do you have questions about the new Health Insurance Marketplace? Do you want more 

information on programs that help pay for healthcare?  Bingham Area Health Center invites the public to visit 

their table at Jimmy's Market in Bingham on Thursday, November 21 between 9:30 AM to 2:30 PM. 

  

Juanita Bean, HealthReach Connector, and Emily Owen, AmeriCorps member, will be present to answer 

questions about affording your healthcare. Stop by to talk, pick up handouts, and grab some great giveaways.  

Jimmy's Market is located at 65 Main St. Bingham, Maine. The Health Center’s table will be located on the left 

as you enter the main entrance. 

   

Bingham Area Health Center is a practice of HealthReach Community Health Centers, a system of eleven Federally 

Qualified Health Centers and two dental practices in Central and Western Maine. Dedicated providers deliver high 

quality health care to citizens in over 80 rural communities. To ensure access for everyone, HealthReach accepts major 

insurances and Medicare and MaineCare, offers an Affordable Care Program based on family size and income to 

uninsured and underinsured residents, and assist patients in enrolling in programs that help pay for health care and 

medications. A private, non-profit organization celebrating a 38 year history, HealthReach is funded by patient fees, 

grants and individual donations.  

 

### 

 

Contact: Joshua D’Errico 
Communications/Outreach Specialist 
Tel. 207-660-9914 
 

Joshua.Derrico@HealthReach.org 
10/30/2013 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
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